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Re: Docket No. DE 17-189; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
Utilities 

Petition to Approve Battery Storage Pilot Program 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On November 30, 2017, Liberty Utilities filed its petition to approve its battery storage pilot 

program. On February 9, 2018, the Company filed supplemental testimony and schedules supporting its 

request for approval. 

The Company is filing the Technical Statement of Heather M. Tebbetts describing updates to 

Revised Attachment A, the benefit cost analysis provided in the February 9, 2018, filing. 

Enclosed for filing is in the above matter please find an original and six copies of the Technical 

Statement and Revised Attachment A. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Heather M. Tebbetts 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List 
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